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So last month, we invited all of you who could to attend our first roping of the new 
season….BUT PLEASE TAKE NOTE….THE DATES ARE THE SAME – 
November 19 & 20…. BUT THE PLACE HAS CHANGED!!   
The new District 9 location is now DENTON COUNTY COWBOY CHURCH IN 
PONDER, TX.  Justin McCright is still the producer and he is looking forward to 
all of his great supporters coming to rope in Ponder! And hopefully, the new 
location will bring in more folks from the area to come participate in OTRA! 
 
We are also working on a plan for a district in Mississippi; more news on that as it 
develops!  Our Shawnee, OK district is getting put together again for the coming 
season. Johnny Jones from Shawnee is reviewing his dates to be scheduled so 
he can help OTRA keep growing in Oklahoma!  Another district location change 
is that the Cleburne District will be moving to Alvarado to the Shepherd’s Valley 
Cowboy Church. We hope all of you in that area will come join us at this great 
facility! Josh McPherson and Ricky Parnell, in conjunction with Justin McCright, 
will all be working collectively to bring the Alvarado District together!  Hopefully 
another one or two districts will be coming along as well; we have been visiting 
with some folks who have expressed interest in hosting a new district….we are 
always excited about the opportunity to expand our association! 
 
 
Please check our website at www.otrc.net for recently posted schedules for the 
2017 season!  Each district is listed separately on the Schedules page. 
It is time to get those calendars out and get the 2017 plan all together! 
 
 
 
 
All Our Best to All of You! 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


